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Letter dated 11 April 2006 from the President of the
Security Council to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 6 April 2006
(S/2006/233) concerning the activities of the Quartet, including the extension of the
mandate of its Special Envoy for Gaza Disengagement, James Wolfensohn, and the
continuing support for his office in Jerusalem has been brought to the attention of
the members of the Security Council. They welcome the proposed arrangements set
out in your letter.

(Signed) Wang Guangya
President of the Security Council


